
 

  

 

                                                                                               21/05/2024-25/P-09 

                                                                                                                                            Classes V - IX 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
Greetings! 

 
This is to inform you that due to intense heat conditions, it has been decided to pre-pone 

the summer vacation. Holiday will begin w.e.f. Wednesday, 22nd May. School will re-open 

on Monday, 1st July 2024.  

Parents are requested to attend PTM scheduled on Friday, 24th May as per the specified 

slots.  

 

Splash pool activity that was scheduled on 22nd May has been postponed to the month 

of July. Date will be intimated later.  

 

 
Regards 

 

 

 

 


